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Purpose   
 
 

Members are invited to note the Annex containing a consultation 
paper issued by the Airport Authority Hong Kong (AAHK) concerning the 
captioned development. If you have any comments, please submit to the 
Secretariat on or before 23 January 2024. The Secretariat will convey your 
comment to AAHK. 
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